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On November 4, 2023, Shine City Project participated in the Warm Springs Natural Area in Moapa, NV 
Green-Up! 
 

 
 
Our eleven Shine City Project volunteers made a one-hour drive to Moapa where we joined a hundred 



 

 

others in revegetating a couple acres of the Warm Springs Natural Area. 
 
There were young western honey mesquite trees and other native plants that needed to be planted. At the 
end of the event, with all of the volunteers who were present, a couple thousand plants were able to take 
root at their new home! 
 

 
 
As an appreciation for all of our hard work, all volunteers were treated to a delicious, packed lunch 
afterwards! In addition, we also enjoyed some time walking around the trails and taking in the beauty of 
the Warm Springs Natural Area! 
 
 
 


